Office of the Minister of Canadian Heritage and Official Languages



Cabinet de la ministre du Patrimoine canadien et des Langues officielles

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0M5

JUL 1 7 2014

Ms. Jeanne d'Arc Umurungi Communications Director Canadian Media Guild 310 Front Street Toronto, Ontario M5V 3B5

Email address: jeannedarc@cmg.ca

Dear Ms. Umurungi:

Thank you for your correspondence of June 19, 2014, requesting an opportunity to meet with the Honourable Shelly Glover, Minister of Canadian Heritage and Official Languages, to discuss issues related to CBC/Radio-Canada.

The Minister appreciates you taking the time to write to her and regrets that her schedule does not permit a meeting. The Minister extends her best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

David McArthur Chief of Staff



